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Some 2017-2018 Lincoln Continental and Navigator vehicles may experience a concern with poor
reception of highway toll transponders if the vehicle is equipped with AHUD. If this condition occurs,
make sure that the location of the transponder on the windshield is within the hash marked
sunscreen area of the windshield and against the rearview mirror mount trim. Positioning of a
transponder outside the hash marked area of the windshield will degrade reception.




